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Commander Kevin M. Lanni
Providence Police Department
325 Washington Street
Providence, RI 02903

email: klanni@providenceri.gov
401-413-9319

1O President Rachel M. Miller, Providence City Council
FROM: Commander Kevin M. Lanni
DATE: April 29 20233

SUBJECT:  ALPR Flock 30 day Report 3/31/23 through 4/29/23

An audit was conducted on the Automated License Plate Reader (ALPR) Flock system from
March 31%, 2023 through April 29, 2023,

The department investigated and/or assisted in 79 cases during this time period. A total of 464
plates or partial plates were searched. The system generated 240 hits on the searches.

A copy of the audit is kept internally to preserve the integrity of the investigation.

If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to contact me.
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